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From:                                               Cheryl Spinella <cspinella@totowanj.org>  
Subject: OPRA request - 177 Sandra Dr. 
Attachments: 20240221120207345.pdf

 

Good AŌernoon, 
             In response to your OPRA request for 177 Sandra Drive, Totowa.  AŌer reviewing the file I’ve aƩached all 
permits issued to this property.  No violaƟons have been found at this Ɵme.  As for the owner of the property we 
have it listed in our tax records as Liptak M. TTEE C/O Equity Assets MG.  Hope this helps. 

 

Thank you, 
Cheryl 

 

Cheryl Spinella 
Office Manager 
Borough of Totowa Building Department 

 


